

Pott Shrigley Church School

Church of England Aided Primary



Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other, just as in Christ, God forgave you"

HEADS UP

Dear parents

I feel like you have been bombarded with enough information from me this week. So....

LOCKDOWN 3, week one = DONE



Well done to everyone who simply did their best and kept a smile on their face.



If you are struggling or worried, please give us a call and we will do our best to help.

I hope that you enjoy some relaxing family time over the weekend.

Kind Regards

Joanne Bromley

Head Teacher